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Dear fellow members and friends, 
 
 This is going to be a brief addendum to my past newsletter. 
Another event date has come up. Many of you have attended it 
in the past. The Magoffin Co. Muzzleloaders will hold their 
annual Conley – Montgomery fish and shoot down at my place 
on Stoner Creek on June 3, 4, & 5. There will be a woods walk 
shoot (blanket prize) and fishing on Saturday and camp meal on 
Saturday evening. This will be a great opportunity for you to get 
in your second tryouts too. Plan on spending the weekend with 
us. If you need directions, call me 859-361-1055. 
 
 Also, the theme for the Kentucky Cup Match this year is 
“Shooting for the Taa-Taas”. Bring a few extra dollars. There 
will be a closest to center match (re-entry) as well as a drawing 
for a signed, numbered, and framed Robert Griffing print. All of 
the money taken from the re-entry match and prize drawing 
will go directly to breast cancer research. There will also be a 
special tee-shirt made up to commemorate the event. Be sure 
to get your teams registered with Charlie and Kim Burton 606-
780-7709. 
 



 This letter will go out to our email members only so get the 
word out to those who aren’t familiar with all of this 
technology. 
 
 SEE YOU ON THE STONER! 
Wayne 
 
 
 


